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School Uniform 
Expectations 

 
Since returning from lockdown this term, the 
School has worked hard with families to 
overcome any issues with uniform and delays 
in the supply of uniform or PE kit.  We believe 
that these problems are now resolved and are 
conscious that we do not want this difficulty 
to undermine the high standards we set for 
uniform.  As a result, the expectation is that 
all students are in correct uniform and correct 
PE kit.  We will continue to work with families 
if they experience difficulties, but please be 
aware that students may incur sanctions for 
wearing incorrect uniform/kit and removal 
from lessons if the uniform/kit is deemed 
inappropriate for school wear. 

Student Conduct in the 
Community 

 
We have had a number of reports from local 
residents about the behaviour of a minority of 
our students on Concorde Drive and walking 
back through Westbury Village.  Please can you 
speak to your son/daughter about the 
importance of being respectful to others when 
walking home and within the local community.  
 
Further to this, there have been reported 
incidents of anti-social behaviour at Canford 
Park in the afternoons and evenings.  This 
relates to students from a number of different 
schools, including Bristol Free School.  Please 
reiterate the importance of positive social 
behaviour and that if your son or daughter has 
permission to be out unsupervised they 
understand that they have a responsibility to 
behave respectfully to others at all times. 

To mark and support ‘Wear Red Day 2020’ BFS is raising funds 
towards the Show Racism the Red Card Charity.  We are asking 
students and staff to wear a red shirt or top and donate towards 
the fight against racism.  
 
Students can wear a red top, shirt or jumper or their PE shirts 
which have red in them to school on Friday 16 October. In an 
attempt to ensure we remain ‘Covid secure’ we will not be 
taking cash donations on the day, but ask all members of the BFS 
wider community to donate to this important charity via our 
Parent Pay. 
 
Students will have a virtual assembly on the day, led by our 
wonderful Student Leadership Team.  Keep an eye on our twitter 
page for updates throughout the day.  

Term 1 -  Key Dates 

Tuesday 13 October Amazon App Comp Semi Final 

Thursday 15 October Y8 Subject Evening - REMOTE EVENT 

Friday 16 October 

Wear Red Day - Fundraising 

Amazon App Comp Final (To be confirmed) 

Monday 19 October Folly Farm - A Level Field Day Trip 

Tuesday 20 October 

Folly Farm - A Level Field Day Trip 

Y12 Meet the Tutor - REMOTE EVENT 

Friday 23 October 
INSET DAY (Cross Trust) - SCHOOL CLOSED TO 
STUDENTS 

Monday 26 October - 
Friday 30 October 

HALF TERM 

Monday 2 November Day 1 of Term 2 - School reopens to students 

Inset Day & Half Term 
School is closed to Students on: 

Friday 23 October 
Monday 26—Friday 30 October 




